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Mr Chairman, 

Poland subscribes to the EU statement. Let me now give a quick comment in 
national capacity. 

We have listened very carefully to the statements and comments from the 
floor. It’s clear from our deliberations that we still need to clarify the distinction 
between the notion of automation and autonomy.  

Therefore, we believe that there’s a need to refine our understanding of 
assigned levels of human control to use of LAWS. We should agree on critical 
levels of functions which should never be transferred beyond human control.  

We agree also with delegations stating that accountability for use of LAWS 
should never be delegated to the machines.  

As for predictability it could be ensured by establishing human parenting to 
supervise and control the learning process with code of conduct deriving from 
IHL, in which case the predictability might be bigger than in humans. 

I thank you 

 

 


